TE- 121929

Lets Tour Geottle/

02 March 2014

Michael Fassio
Assistant Attorney General
Utilities and Transportation Division

PO Box 40128
Olympia, WA 98504-0128

As there is little to no income in January and February we cannot send a cheque for $400 because it

would be returned for "insufficient funds".

Enclosed please find a cheque for $100 (we took a cash advance on the LTS credit card), which should
demonstrate our intention of completing payment of this fine with increases in future payments as the

tourist season allows.

Sincer

Charles E Russell
Let's Tour Seattle
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